Colorado Motor Carriers Association
COVID-19 Policy / Process

With the increase in the number of reported cases of COVID-19, and several large events being
cancelled or postponed, we too are monitoring this situation very closely.

We are increasingly hearing of companies imposing travel restrictions and other protocols. We
completely understand and support these decisions.

Currently, CMCA is taking a cautious approach to our meetings and events. For the next 30 days, we will
be holding many of our meetings by conference call.

At this time, all scheduled training and events will continue, with the understanding that changes and
cancellations may happen as more information on the COVID-19 cases becomes available. If you are not
able/willing to attend upcoming events, we ask that you let us know for planning purposes.

Internally, we have implemented a new cleaning protocol to disinfect the more public areas of our
building — including the front desk where forms purchases are made, hand rails, tables and all food
areas.

Please be assured that we are monitoring the situation on a daily basis and will let you know as things
change.

We have attached links to the US Chamber of Commerce Guidance Documents as a reference for our
members and your employees. These documents have good information in an easy-to-understand
approach.

We urge you to take basic precautions and urge your employees to do the same. CMCA will continue to
monitor the situation and pass along current advice and guidance as it becomes available.



